"Aim for the moon. If you miss, you may hit a star."

June 7, 2018

Dear St. Stans' Families:

This is the last letter our 8th grade families will receive, as we are one day from graduation and one week from the end of another successful year. It has been a very full year, full of snow, full of exciting new programs like STREAM and Genius Hour (where students challenged themselves and worked on critical thinking skills). It has been a year of new experiences as some of our students spent Easter break in Italy; and it has been a year of growth physically, emotionally and academically for all our students. As we enter the final week, there are some things you should be aware of:

- 1. Monday, 6/11 any student who earned a St. Jude's Math a Thon t-shirt can have a dress down day wearing the t-shirt.
- 2. Tuesday, 6/12 will be our school clean up event through the Sayreville boro. All students should come in gym uniforms on this day.
- 3. Wednesday is an early dismissal and the last day for non returning students. If you are not returning please be sure to touch base with Mrs. Carlson so she can have the necessary paperwork ready. It is also preschool graduation at 9am and kindergarten graduation at 7pm.
- 4. Thursday, 6/14 is the last day of school. Marking period awards will be distributed during opening exercises and our little moving up day ceremony will be at 10am in the cafeteria. Just a note, in previous years our kindergarten graduates (returning students only) were asked to come in at 10 am and not before; that will NOT be the case this year. We want them with us for the day.
- 5. On moving up day summer work packets will be distributed and students will have the opportunity to spend time with their new teachers.

I look forward to our end of year events and hope you do as well. As always, I am here to answer any questions you may have.

In His Peace,

Elena Malinconico Principal